
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to the start of a new year at Noah’s Ark. Welcome back 
to those children who are returning after the Summer holidays 
and welcome to all our new starters. We all look forward to get-
ting to know the children and their families over the coming  
months. If you have any concerns please do speak to your child’s 
key worker or another member of staff who will be able to help.  
 
The first week back has been spent getting the new children set-
tled and getting used to the new routines and timings at pre-
school. We have also welcomed a number of new staff members to the team. Antoinette, 
Susannah, Pauline and Maryna will be supporting children on a 1:1 basis. Corinne will be 
supporting Sophie in the office.  

 
NO NUTS: Please can we remind parents not to include any 
nuts or products containing nuts in packed lunchboxes as we 
have a number of children with severe nut allergies at pre-
school. This includes products with hidden nuts such as pesto. 
Also remember to please cut grapes and cherry tomatoes  in 
half to avoid the risk of choking.  
 
Parents WhatsApp: There is a WhatsApp group for any new 
parents who would like to  keep in contact with each other out-
side of the setting. If you would like to join the Noah’s Ark par-
ents WhatsApp group, please contact Rachel Millar on 
07561324706 with your child’s name and your mobile number. 
This is a parents initiative, not organized by Noah’s Ark and 
there is no obligation to join.  
 
Cairns Road will be starting a new ‘Overflow’ group for school 
years 4-6. This is a drop in group on a Tuesday 3.30—5pm. 
Please see information overleaf if you are interested or know 
of others who would be.  
 
Best wishes, 
The Noah’s Ark Team.  
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